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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:20 AM
To: 'bobhoward9@yahoo.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good morning Mr. Howard,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: bobhoward9@everyactioncustom.com <bobhoward9@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 6:33 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
Net metering is an essential component of affordability for residential solar. Those of us who were early adopters relied 
on this and to remove it is to break faith with a growing population of Florida residents who have embraced the future.  
 
Please, let's show we're still the sunshine state!  
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Howard 
3732 Heirloom Rose Pl  Oviedo, FL 32766-6714 




